
 

  

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

TO:   Honorable Mayor and City Council 

DATE:  February 26, 2018 

RE:  Amended and Restated 1991 Ankeny Economic Development 

Area Urban Renewal Plan – Consultation Meeting 

 

City staff held a consultation meeting on the amended and restated 1991 Ankeny Economic 
Development Area Urban Renewal Plan at 2:00 PM on February 26, 2018 in the Ankeny City 
Council Chambers. Notices of this meeting were sent to the Ankeny Community School 
District and Polk County. 
 
No one from Polk County or the Ankeny Community School District attended the meeting; 
however, Brian McDonough, Polk County Planner, reached out prior to the meeting to hear 
about the proposed changes. Derek Lord provided an overview of the amendments and 
restated plan.  There were no questions or concerns related to any of the proposed 
amendments by Mr. McDonough. 

   
No written comments were received regarding this amendment. 
 

Derek Lord 
Economic Development Director 

(p) 515.965.6430 (f) 515.965.6416 
dlord@ankenyiowa.gov 

 


